
Village of Ballston Spa 

Department of Public Works 

Bulk leaf pick-up – Fall 2021 

The bulk leaf pick-up in the Village began on November 2, 2021 and will continue until 

approximately the end of the month. This is a time-consuming operation that requires over half of the 

departments employees to complete in the most efficient manner. The effort is also impacted by 

weather conditions and other work in the Village that must be completed. We ask you to be patient 

while we work through the project. Please do not co-mingle leaves with other yard debris as it could 

possibly damage our new $62,000 leaf picker. 

Click on the Leaf Pick Up Route tab for current progress. The DPW will provide update 

information each workday that shows where we finished that day. We hope that this will help you 

anticipate when we will be working in your area.  

When the operation is running in the most efficient manner, it will involve 5 people. They will be 

working in the streets to remove the leaves from your curb area and get them into the trucks. People 

operating in the street will also be wearing hearing protection.  

Please exercise a high level of caution when driving near their work area. 

We want everybody to go home safe each day! 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

            

                                   


